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24 April 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 7 Residential – Kingswood, Dearne Valley 
 
Get ready to embark on an unforgettable journey filled with excitement, challenges, and unforgettable 
memories! We are thrilled to announce the upcoming Year 7 residential trip to Kingswood, Dearne 
Valley, scheduled for a midday depart on Friday 5 July and returning early afternoon on Saturday 6 
July. This promises to be an experience like no other, and we want YOU to be a part of it! 
 
Picture this: High ropes, low ropes, zip wires soaring through the air, climbing challenges that test your 
strength and agility, and the leap of faith that will leave you feeling invincible! These are just some of 
the thrilling activities awaiting you at Dearne Valley. 
 
But wait, there's more! You'll also have the chance to bond with your classmates like never before as 
we tackle these challenges together. One night accommodation and delicious meals are provided, 
ensuring you have the energy to conquer each and every obstacle that comes your way. 
 
Now, we understand that great adventures require a little preparation. To secure your spot on this 
thrilling expedition, we kindly ask for a non-refundable deposit of £50.00 to be paid on MCAS under 
‘Products’ by Wednesday 1 May. This will guarantee your place among the bravest of the brave as 
we venture into the unknown. 
 
Final costing will be confirmed shortly after confirming the numbers but we expect a maximum of 
£160.00, with the balance needing to be paid by Monday 13 May. 
 
Please note that this payment is non-refundable. In the event of a parent/carer cancelling their child’s 
place, the Headteacher will consider the student’s reasons for this, whether the school will be 
reimbursed for the student’s place on their trip, and whether the space on the trip can be offered to 
another student. Where a student has previously cancelled a space on a school trip and received a full 
refund, the school has the right to refuse to allow the pupil to attend future trips and visits.  
 
So, Year 7s, are you ready to push your limits, conquer your fears, and embody the spirit of 
determination that defines our school values? If so, mark your calendars, gather your courage, and get 
ready for the adventure of a lifetime! 
 
Yours in excitement and anticipation, 
 

 
 

Mr Jack Danks 
Year 7 Leader 
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